
 
 
 
Trending Tuesday:  Our APD Crime Analysis Unit tells us that the APD took 145 auto burglary reports from October 1 – 7, 2018.  The  
Foothills Area Command logged 18 auto burglaries for that week – the lowest among all six APD Area Commands.  The highs ranged  
from 32 auto burglaries for that week to the Foothills Area Command’s 18.  Remember to remind any houseguests, friends, or family  
visiting your home or our city during Balloon Fiesta to lock up vehicles and to leave nothing of value inside an unattended vehicle so  
that they can enjoy our city and all it has to offer with the odds in their favor of not being an auto burglary victim! 
 
Hot Wheels Report:  The APD Crime Analysis Unit did not provide any stolen vehicle data this week. 
The Foothills had 22 vehicles reported stolen between October 1 -7; high for our Area Command! 
 
Daily Property Crime in the Foothills Reported on Monday, October 8th 

1 Armed Robbery to an Individual:  Occurred Sunday 10/7 at Central and Tramway. 
2 Commercial Burglaries:  12900-block of Lomas Blvd NE, 800-block of Juan Tabo Blvd NE. 
3 Residential Burglaries:  5200-block of Vista Bonita NE, 14300-block of Skyline Rd NE, 300-block of Dorado Pl SE. 
4 Auto Burglaries:  14000-block of Sunglow Rd NE, 500-block of Oakwood Pl NE, 9700-block of Toltec Rd NE, 11000-block of Central SE. 
Entries:  Breaking/prying vehicle windows, left vehicle unlocked. 
Items left in unattended vehicles that were stolen:  Designer handbag, IDs, Social Security card, cigarettes.  Suitcase and medications.   
Bank documents, vehicle registration, vehicle insurance, set of keys, battery charger, phone charger, iPod, tiles and tools.  Laptop, back  
pack, employer-issued cell phone, additional cell phone, tools. 
 
 
 
 


